
Dale Bickel

From:

	

Jennifer Burkhiser <jburkhiser@familyradio.org >
Sent:

	

Monday, March 14, 2016 10:58 PM
To:

	

Dale Bicket

Cc:

	

Michelle McClure
Subject:

	

Notice: WWFR Resumption of Normal Operations
Attachments:

	

WWFR Stuart, FL Engineer STA Granted 2-4-2016 Exp 8-3-2016.pdf

Dear Mr. Bickel,

I am pleased to report that WWFR, licensed to Stuart, FL (FIN: 20785 ) for which the attached STA was issued has had its
transmitter problems corrected.

Therefore WWFR is now operating according to its license and the Engineering STA is no longer required.

Thank you for confirming your receipt of this message, Mr. Bickel!

Sincerely,

Jennifer Burkhiser
FamUy Stations, Inc
112 N Elm Street
Shenandoah, IA 51601

Office: (712) 246-5151

Email: jburkhiser@familyradioorg
Web:

------------------------------- Confidentiality Notice: This message and any attachments may contain
information that is privileged and confidential. If you have reason to believe that you are not the intended
recipient or a person responsible for delivering this message to an intended recipient, you are hereby notified
that any review, dissemination, distribution, or copying of this message is strictly prohibited. If you have reason
to believe that you are not the intended recipient or a person responsible for delivering this message to an
intended recipient, please contact the sender immediately by reply email and destroy all copies of the original
message. ### Please consider the environment before printing this email.
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